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Friday 7th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Year 6 River Studies Trip to the River Piddle 

 
We are very excited to let you know about our Amazing Amazon topic hook, which will take place in the first week of term in 
September. 

We would like to take the Year 6 children on a trip to study a river and its features.  The trip will be to the River Piddle in 
Wareham, where children will undertake field studies and practical activities on how rivers are formed. We will be travelling by 
school mini-bus. 

 
The dates for the trips are as follows: 
 

6YH – Wednesday 6th September morning                   6M – Thursday 7th September morning                                                                                            
6H – Wednesday 6th September afternoon                    6N – Thursday 7th September afternoon 

 
In order to be prepared for the trip, please ensure that your child brings a waterproof coat, wellington boots or shoes suitable 
to wear in the water (and waterproof trousers if you have them). 
 
Could we also ask that children come to school dressed appropriately for the weather, they do not need to wear school 
uniform but will  need warm clothes and a coat if it is cold and cooler clothes (including a hat) if it is warm. Please ensure that 
sun cream is applied before your child comes to school, or ensure that they bring a bottle of sun cream with them to apply 
themselves as staff are unable to apply sun cream. If your child requires travel sickness medication, please ensure they take it 
before they come in to school, as we are unable to administer this. 
  
The trip will provide an exciting start to Year 6 and it will really help with your child’s understanding of our topic. I am sure the 
children will thoroughly enjoy the trip. 
 
In order to help us cover some of the cost of trip, we would be grateful if you could make a voluntary contribution of £3 and 
give consent for your child to attend this trip, using the school gateway system. Please note that we must have consent for 
your child to attend, and if we do not receive enough donations, the event may not be able to go ahead.   

 
Please could you action your consent on the gateway by Friday 21st July. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs G Mawer 
Year 6 Leader 
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